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The delegation of the USSR listened carefully to the substantive
distinguished Foreign Minister of the Islamic Republic 

It contains a number of points which all of 
Furthermore, the war in the Gulf, as we

seriously behind schedule in drafting
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region.
statement made by the 
of Iran, Dr. Ali Akbar Velayati. 
us should give serious thought to. 
see it, clearly demonstrates that
a comprehensive convention on the prohibition of chemical weapons.

it is obvious that all of us should once again take a critical 
fundamental attitude to the convention and take the necessary

full and unreserved support for the future
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circumstances 
look at our
political decisions to 
convention on the part of all participants in the negotiations.
guarantee of success.
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Unfortunately, the Chairman of the Ad Hoc Committee, S.B. Batsanov, wil 
be away from Geneva until Monday for previously planned consultations. He 
asked me to say on his behalf that in order to perform effectively the 
functions of Chairman of the Ad Hoc Committee, he intends to co-operate 
extensively with all interested delegations participating in the talks both as 
members of the Conference and as non-members. The goal of such co-operation, 
as he sees it, is to try to lay the foundations which on the one hand will 
contribute to the achievement of a generally acceptable compromise on

connected with the draft convention, reflecting a balance
different parties in the negotiations, and on the 
effectiveness and universality of the future

outstanding issues 
between the interests of the
other hand will guarantee the 
convention.
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(Mr. Antvukhin. USSR)

Soviet delegation would like to express its deepest gratitude 
for the great confidence that they have placed in us.coming year, the 

to all delegations
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